
 

 

 

VIA VIDEOCONFERENCE 

Wednesday, October 21, 2020 – 6:30 PM 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING  

PUBLIC ACCESS TO THE COMMISSION FOR  

ACCESS AND LOCAL ORIGINAL PROGRAMMING  

MEETING & PARTICIPATION 

 

Due to lack of a quorum, the meeting scheduled for this evening has been 

cancelled. 

 

 

 

 

 


